Spencer County Elementary 1265 Mount Washington Road Taylorsville, Kentucky 40071

Mark Thomas, Principal Gina McGinnis, Assistant Principal

August 21, 2013

Mrs. Goodlett:

Per our conversation on Tuesday, August 20, 2013, I am requesting that our school fundraisers be earmarked for the purposes of purchasing playground equipment for our students to use. I would like for us to use the following fundraisers for this purpose:

-Peeler Cards (August - September)

-City Saver Coupon Books (November – December)

-Fall Festival (Fall)

Thank you again for your consideration!

Sincerely.

Mark Thomas